
State of Florida 

DATE: January 28,2002 
TO: Division of the Commission Clerk and Administrative Services 

RE: 
FROM: Office of the General Counsel (Espinoza) 

Docket No. 010503-WU - Application 
System in Pasco County by Aloha 

in water rates for Seven Springs 

Attached is a letter on behalf of Aloha Utilities, Inc. to Commission Staff regarding the 
status of the Consent Order between the Utility and the SWFWMD, dated January 24,2002. Please 
file this letter in the docket file for the above-referenced docket. 

LAE/dm 

cc: Office of General Counsel (Jaeger) 

I \010503hlac 



LAW 0 FFI CES 

ROSE, SUNDSTROM & BENTLEY, LLP 
2548 BLURSTONE PINES DRIVE 

TALLAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32301 

L 

I 

CHRIS H .  BENTLEY, EA. 
E ~ ~ A R S H A L L  DETERDING 
MARTIN S. FRIEDMAN, PA. 

STEVEN T. MINDLIN, PA. 
JOSEPH E PAITON 
DAREN L. SHIPPY, LL.M. TAX 
WILLIAM E. SUNDSTROM, PA. 
DIANE D. TREMOR, PA. 
JOHN L. WHARTON 

JOHN R. JENKINS, PA. 

Lorena Espinoza, Esquire 
Division of Legal Services 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0873 

Re: Aloha Utilities, hc.  
Our File No. 26038.33 

MAILING ADDRESS 
POST OFFICE BOX 1567 

TALIAHASSEE, FLORIDA 32302-1 567 

January 24,2002 

VIA HAND DELIVERY 

TELECOPIER (850) 656-4029 

ROBERT M .  C. ROSE 
OF COUNSEL 

Dear Tm-ena: 

As of today’s date, the Consent Order between Aloha and the Southwest Florida Water 
Management District has not been executed. We will inform the staff when that execution has 
occurred. 

If you have my questions regarding this matter, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

ROSE, SUNDSTROM & BENTLEY, LLP 

Jofi E. Wharton 
For The Finn 

JLW/tms 
cc: Stephen C. Burgess, Esq. 

Michael Fasano 
Mr. Edward Wood 
Mr. Stephen Watford 


